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Welcome to Next Gen Mission 
 

 

 

Welcome to the Next Gen Mission newsletter!  

If you haven’t heard already, this program– Next Gen Mission– was 

formerly known as Generation Peace Academy. This name change is 

targeted to move forward the renewed vision for the young people in the 

Unification community– to grow into happy, healthy, and public-minded 

individuals who want to contribute to a greater, higher purpose aligned with 

our Heavenly Parent and our Holy Mother Han.  
 

 

  
  



 

 

 

  

 

 

     

The mission program started on August 20th, with 39 juniors (first-year 

participants) joining the pilot of Next Gen Mission. They are joined by the 

senior class (second- and third-year participants), Advance missionaries, 

and Heavenly Top Gun missionaries. 

The young missionaries are in Potosi, Missouri for their Kickoff Workshop 

themed “Ready, Set, Mission,” and are spending a week filled with team 

bonding, being immersed in the Mission culture, and understanding their 

roots of their faith and the movement.  

Follow us on this journey that is Next Gen Mission, and stick around for 

weekly updates.  

 
 

 

Follow us on social media! 
 

   

  

 
 

  



 

 

  

  

   

 

  

This has been the Next Gen Mission newsletter.  

Thank you for reading. 
 

 
 

 

Next Gen Mission 

4 West 43rd Street, New York 

United States of America  
 

  

  

 

You received this email because you 

signed up on our website or made a 

purchase from us. 

 
 

 

 
  

 

 
 

 
 


